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Thursday 5th December 2018.
Dear Parents/ Carers,

Reverend Ian and I are amazingly proud of the progress made and would like to take part in a musical interlude at St Bartholomew’s Church on Sunday 23rd December at 3 p.m.

I will be there to support the children as I can’t wait to hear them play in front of an audience!

You would need to bring your children on the day for about 2.45 p.m.

Please could you return the permission slip to school by Thursday 14th December.

Kind regards,
Belinda Athey.

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

To Whittingham C of E Primary School.

[bookmark: _GoBack]My child ……………………………………. ( name)  is / is not  ( please delete as applicable)   able to attend the musical interlude at St Bartholomew’s Church on Sunday 23rd December at 2.45 for 3 p.m.


Signed ………………………
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CorE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP

Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk
Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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